
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

REGIONAL FORUM IN LINTHICUM, MD IS CLOSED TO 
NEW REGISTRATIONS 

 
JULY 11, 2013 

 
 

The Provider Forum scheduled for July 16, 2013 at 1099 Winterson Road, Linthicum, 

MD on Medical Record Documentation is full and registration is closed.  This event 

has reached seating capacity, and a waiting list has been created.  If there is enough 

provider interest based on the names placed on the waiting list, an additional session 

may be scheduled.   

 

Due to the high demand, we cannot accept on-site registration for this Forum.  Only 

those that have registered may attend.  To be placed on our waiting list or to request 

any additional information, please contact Shontae Harrell at 410-691-4087 or email 

us at marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com.  

 

Thank you. 
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